
Attention all Parker WSC members: 
Due to scheduling conflicts by a majority of the Board 

members, the July Board meeting of the Parker Water 

Supply Corporation has been cancelled. 

The next Board meeting will be held at 7:00 pm on 

Thursday, August 16. 2018 at the Parker W.S.C office.  

 

Thank you,  

Parker WSC  

 



 


